SAMPLE
Peer Evaluation of Teaching

(Use Memorandum Letterhead)
DATE
To: 
Dr. FNAME LNAME

Division/Section of DIVISION/SECTION
Fr:
Dr. FNAME LNAME

Chair, Division of DIVISION
Re:
Peer Evaluation of Teaching of Dr. FNAME LNAME
Peer Evaluation of teaching must be included in all packets being submitted to the Academic Personnel Office. I am therefore requesting your assistance in meeting this requirement with respect to the packet of Dr. CANDIDATE.  Specifically, please provide me in writing your confidential evaluation of the candidate's teaching capacity.

I have referred to the recommendations of the School of Dentistry's Teaching Evaluation Task Force in designing the evaluation format. These recommendations suggest the following criteria for evaluation:


a. Style


b. Organization


c. Teaching Aids


d. Understanding of what was taught

Use these where applicable, in addition to any other criteria which you deem appropriate. Indicate type(s) of course(s), i.e., lecture, lab or clinic, to which your evaluations refer.

Under University of California policy, the identity of authors of letters of evaluation which are included in the personnel review files will be held in confidence.  A candidate may, upon request and at certain prescribed stages of the academic personnel review process, be provided access to such letters in redacted form.  Redaction is defined as the removal of identifying information (including name, title, institutional affiliation, and relationship to the candidate) contained either at the top of the letterhead or within and below the signature block of the letter of evaluation.

The full text of the body of your letter will therefore be provided to the candidate if so requested.  Thus, if you provide any information that tends to identify you in the body of the letter, that information may become available to the candidate.  If you wish, you may provide a brief factual statement regarding your relationship to the candidate at the end of your letter but below the signature block.  This brief statement will be subject to redaction and will not be made available to the candidate.

Although we cannot guarantee that at some future time a court or governmental agency will not require the disclosure of the source of confidential evaluations in University of California personnel files, we can assure you that the University will endeavor to protect the identity of authors of letters of evaluation to the fullest extent allowable under law.

We recognize how much time and effort are involved in responding to this request, but please be assured that we place great importance upon your evaluation.  Although we will be grateful for your response at any time, we hope that you can return your letter by DEADLINE so that it can be included in the candidate’s dossier.  If an electronic response followed by a mailed letter would assist you in meeting the due date, you may e-mail me directly at E-MAIL.

Thank you for your cooperation and please feel free to call me if you have any questions.
